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 Important Messages/Reminders 

 
Please adhere to the staggered arrival times and 
departure times unless you have siblings in the 
school. We will not let anyone in the school before 
their allocated time and we need to reduce the 
amount of adults we have on school premises at any 
given time. 
 
The children as of Monday will be able to bring in 
their own water bottle. The bottle must only contain 
water and it must be clearly labelled with their 
names. 
 
As parents and carers it is your duty to ensure that 
your children do not run around the car park or up 
and down the ramp at the beginning and the end of 
the day. We have seen several children this week 
running behind and in-between cars. 
 
If you change your contact details, it is essential that 
you inform the office staff so that we can make the 
necessary updates on our system.  
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Diary of Events 2020 Autumn Term 

 
Fri 23rd Oct – INSET DAY (No children) 

 

Friday 9th Oct – Hello Yellow  
World Mental Health Day Celebrations  

 
Friday 13th Nov  

Children in Need  
and  

Diwali  Celebrations  
 

Wednesday 16th Dec   
Christmas Dinner and Jumper Day 

Thursday 17th Dec – Party Day  
 

We have many exciting things planned for the 
children throughout the year and we will provide 
further details nearer the time.  

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Message from Mr Edmunds 
May I take this opportunity to officially welcome you to what has been a very strange and testing start to the 
academic year. I have to start by saying, ‘Your children are amazing!’ They have adapted really well to all the 
new systems and rules. The children are doing everything we ask of them and they continue to make us smile 
everyday.  
 
Everyone has settled into the new classrooms and they all look very smart in their new uniforms. A special 
mention to our new Reception children who have been really brave. It has been a delight meeting them for the 
first time and getting to know them.  
 
Thank you everyone for your patience and understanding during what is incredibly overwhelming at times for us 
all. With your continued support, we will get through this and make sure your children are thriving and enjoying 
school. Despite the situation, we will ensure your children have fond memories of what we do at Westacre Infant 
School.  
 
Take care and have a great weekend.  
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